CITY OF

BLOOMINGTON
MM ESOTA

October 12,2020

Katherine McGah

Morrison Hershfield

1455 Lincoln Parkway, Suite 500
Atlanta, GA 30346

RE:  Case # PL202000166
Verizon Expansion - 10801 Bush Lake Rd. - Final Site and Building Plans
10801 BUSH LAKE RD, BLOOMINGTON, MN 55438

Ms. McGah:

You are hereby notified of Bloomington’s extension of the agencyaction period for your application for
a major revision to final site and building plans for an expansion of an existing office/warehouse facility
located at 10801 Bush Lake Road.

The City received the above referenced application on September 1, 2020. The end of the initial 60 day
period is therefore October 30, 2020. Given uncertainty of when revisions to the noise study may be
completed and uncertainty when the Planning Commission will take action on the application, a time
extension from 60 days to 120 days is necessary to complete the review process.

Through transmittal of this letter, the extended and now applicable agency action deadline is December
29, 2020.

The requirement for agency action time period extension is established by Minnesota Statutes, Section

15.99, Subdivision (3){f) (copy attached). Ifyou have any questions concerning this letter, please contact
me at {952) 563-8921 or mcentinario@ BloomingtonMN.gov

Sincerely,

/me, W,(’ C“;,ﬂ,,,_,‘_ i

Mike Centinario
Planner

An Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunities Employer



